
Janet Cathcart
#267406 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

RE: Shelter to Housing Continuum Project. I understand there is a provision that allows for use of
Open Space Zones--which include all city parks--for camping. We all can agree we have a serious
homeless problem, but I strongly oppose allowing the homeless to occupy and destroy our beautiful
parks. 
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